
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to restore the House of Representatives’ legislative
and oversight role

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received the first deputy speaker

of the House of Representatives, Mr. Muhsin Al-Mandalawi on 28/9/2022, and congratulated him on

gaining the confidence of the House of Representatives, wishing him success in his new mission.

His Eminence stressed the need for the Parliament to restore its oversight and the legislative

role and activate the work of the committees, calling on everyone to be responsible for the

current political crisis and preserve the country's higher interests.


